E FIRST SAVINGS BANK
OF HEGEWISCH

All our offices are open for business as an essential service to our communities.

We are temporarily restricting access to all branch lobbies and will be transacting
business through our drive-up windows. There will be no change in drive-up hours.

Lobby transactions can be conducted through the drive-up. Certificate of deposit
renewals can be renewed at the drive-up or by telephone.

We can provide emergency access to your safe deposit box. Call your local branch for an
appointment. Absent an emergency, for the safety of our employees, we cannot grant
access to safe deposit boxes.

We apologize for any inconvenience. However, we trust that you will understand that these
are extraordinary times and that these measures are required for the safety of our
employees and the well-being of the communities we serve.

For 106 years, First Savings Bank of Hegewisch has provided superior service to our customers.
As a valued customer, thank you for the trust you have placed in us. We are an organization
helping people, building strong communities and making lives brighter.

First Savings Bank of Hegewisch is closely monitoring developments related to COVID-19. The
health and safety of our customers and employees are our highest priority. We understand the
concern that many in our community are experiencing and our thoughts are with those
communities and families who are already impacted. We continue to focus as an organization on
the safety and well-being of our customers, employees and the communities we serve.

Be assured that First Savings Bank of Hegewisch has existing comprehensive contingency plans
in place designed to address potential impacts of COVID-19. Our contingency plans follow
guidance from federal agencies and health experts. As a part of our contingency plan for these
situations, we have procedures in place for employees to continue to provide banking services
and to maintain a healthy and safe working environment for employees and our customers.

We understand many members are taking precautions and limiting face-to-face activities outside
the home. Be confident knowing you can continue to conduct your daily finances with us. We urge
our customers who choose to limit face-to-face activities to utilize online, mobile, and telephone
banking which provide 24/7/365 account access.

In addition, you can use our drive-ups for comprehensive services or obtain cash through ATMs.
Access to your accounts through our 24 Hour Telephone Banking is available at (888) 777-0681.

Customers who are not already enrolled in online/mobile banking are encouraged to go to
www.fsbhegewisch.com and enroll. Our Online and mobile banking products allow you to view
your accounts and transactions, perform bill payments and person-to-person transfers through
Zelle®. You may also use our website to open deposit accounts and apply for mortgage loans.

If there are any changes affecting our customers, updates will be posted on our website. Thank
you again for the trust you have placed in us.


http://www.fsbhegewisch.com/

